
 

 

Good morning David 

 

Thanks for your email. 

 

I’m not sure how the boundary/land ownership issue was resolved and that is part of what I was 

trying to establish.  However, I’ve reviewed the site with colleagues and I think on balance we can 

drop the fencing requirement – the existing boundary wall looks substantial in itself.  We still require 

that the developer continue to liaise with our Asset Protection team as necessary prior to work 

commencing on site given the position of the development in relation to the railway boundary and 

adjacent train station platforms.   

 

Kind regards,  

 

Matt  

 

Matt Leighton 

Town Planning Technician | Property 

Network Rail 

George Stephenson House | Toft Green |York |YO1 6JT 

M 07710 959 632 

E matt.leighton@networkrail.co.uk  

www.networkrail.co.uk/property 
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